
MEMO 
PLANNING & COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT 

To: Plan Commission 

From: Lily Paul, Associate Planner 

Date: April 15, 2021 

Re: Extraterritorial Review of Final Plat – Wolfinger Estates – Phase 1 

Randall Oettinger of Mach IV Engineering, applicant for the developer, has submitted an 
extraterritorial final plat review for Wolfinger Estates, located on DeBruin Road in the Town 
of Buchanan (Exhibit 1). The preliminary plat was approved during extraterritorial review 
with the following conditions: 

1. Additional phases of this subdivision would be submitted for extraterritorial review
by the City of Kaukauna

2. Fieldcrest Drive would have a connection to DeBruin Road

In accordance with our conditions, this final plat only shows Phase 1 of the subdivision. 
Phase 1 includes 78 lots over approximately 40 acres. The average lot size is a third acre, 
and street frontage ranges from 84’ to 137.6’. There is 1 Outlot in this phase which will 
include a stormwater pond. This final plat is different than the preliminary plat in the way 
that Phase 1 is a larger area and the order of the lot numbers have changed. Please see 
Exhibit 2 for reference.  

The condition of providing a connecting street from Fieldcrest Drive to DeBruin Road is not 
applicable in this phase of the final plat. 

The lot size and use for these lots, Residential Single Family, fits in with the residential 
regions south of CTH CE. The subject property does contain wetlands and the site design 
does meet all applicable setbacks. 

Recommendation: 

Approval of Extraterritorial Review of Final Plat – Wolfinger Estate Phase 1, and recommend 
the same to Common Council. 
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